
Notes from the Annual General Meeting on the 8th May 2017 

Present: Cllrs.  R. Winter, A. Schofield, M Burton, P Drury, J Young, A. Inglis   

Apologies:  B. Hancock 

 Members of the public: 4 

Chairman Cllr. Winter opened the meeting with a report on the year’s activities and then 

stood down. 

The Clerk took over the meeting and asked for nominations for the Chairman for the coming 

year. 

Proposal for Cllr Winter to remain in the Chair was proposed by Cllr Schofield and Seconded 

by Cllr. Drury. 

There were no further proposals and by unanimous decision Cllr Winter was voted back in as 

Chairman. 

The proposal for Vice Chairman was carried that Cllr. Schofield remains as Vice Chairman. 

Meeting closed at 7.34p.m. 

 


